Dear Colleagues,

I carefully revised the manuscript entitled “Comparison of ultrasonic assist head space solid-phase microextraction and classic hydrodistillation methods for the identification of essential oil in fruits and leaves Pistacia atlantica”. Please kindly consider this manuscript for publication in the Indian Journal of Natural Products and Resources (IJNPR). I would like to thank you very much indeed. 
Sincerely Yours,

Soheila Shahriari
